Greetings Pioneers,

We have had a fabulous first week of the second semester. Things are starting to look a bit
more “normal”. Students understand the audit and tardy policy and are rushing to their classes.
Teachers are noticing a huge difference. Please encourage your student to get to all classes in a

timely manner.

Our week ahead looks like this:

Monday, January 31st

e Mr. Hoballah - student liaison - starts with us today

Tuesday, February 1st

e Boys and Girls Varsity Bball game vs. Belleville

Wednesday, February 2nd
e |ce Hockey 8-10pm

Friday, February 4th

e Boys Varsity Bball game @ home

| hope you have a wonderful weekend!

Principal Jebril

GJ‘JJ&S ‘_;11.133

LIRS a5 bl (g Sl ST "mda” 52 ) sal) il 85 Lad; B Jeadl) (ge S5 g o) S
o Ol i oS gl el B8 ) g paall oDl s g ol JS pgd sin ) ¢ semn s s Gl 5 LAl Al

2l ) 8 g ) el

) Uie gand agle oy L 12
() A (1508 31 ¢y
_QM\ @LMJ\LJLASM A &,\;J..p.d\ \J.\.} [ ]

()3\)95) bl 1 (e UDAY
il s iy el AL 5 S 51 e @

() B 2 sl )
e 10-8 wlall Lo Ssell o

() Bbas 4 el

L O Al ale e lhaall ALl 5 S35l @

B g gl Bl o @

Jaoa A )
S s 85 e



